
Special Selectboard Meeting May 8, 2023 

 

 
Attending the meeting:  Selectboard members Rod Sloat, Brian Johnson, David Paganelli, and 

John Freitag 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:57pm in the Town Office 

 

A motion was made and seconded to go into Executive Session for the purpose of discussing a 

personnel issue.  All members voted in favor of the motion. 

 

The Board came out of Executive Session at 7:11pm 

 

David Paganelli made the motion to offer the Grant Manager position to Stephanie Slayton. 

Brian Johnson seconded the motion and all voted in favor. 

 

The Board appointed Rod Sloat to serve as the Board’s contact person with the Grant Manager. 

Start date for the position will be May 22. 

 

respectfully submitted, 

John Freitag 


